
The children are asked to complete a ‘Learning Journal’ as part of their 

homework. They will be asked to demonstrate their learning from literacy, 

numeracy, topic and phonics (Early Years & KS1) sessions that week, and they may choose 

their own way of demonstrating what they have learnt. Please see the front of your child’s 

Learning Journal for further details and ideas. 

Reading is expected to take place every day at home. Please make a record of 

your child’s reading in their red reading journal. As well as listening to their word 

decoding and fluency, please check your child understands what they are reading 

by asking them questions about the text.  Please see below the reading booklet and 

comprehension question prompt sheet to help parents support their child with reading at 

home. 

Each week your child is given spellings to learn at home. If you wish to extend them further, 

you could ask them to write a sentence for each word.  

Please Note:  In Year 6, after the October half term break, the children are provided with 

English and Mathematics revision SATs books, which they complete for homework instead 

of Learning Journals. 

 

Homework will be given out on Fridays for completion by the following Thursday. 

We welcome parents supporting their child with homework, especially with speaking and 

listening activities set in the Early Years and Key Stage 1. 

 

Here are some examples of different ways children choose to show their learning for their 

homework tasks: 

 

Booklets:        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3D Models: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use of IT (facts, photographs, power points etc.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Using Colour: 

 

 

 

Diagrams and Tables: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


